
 

 

 
 

GLS/C/953-25  CIRCULAR      8 January 2025 

Revised Timings for Kindergarten from April 2025 

      

Dear Parents, 

 

We are excited to confirm that, starting from the new academic year in April 2025, the kindergarten 

timings will be 7.30 a.m. to 1.30 p.m. We are pleased to share that an overwhelming majority of parents 

voted for the change in timings. 

 

We deeply value your trust and partnership in fostering meaningful improvements for our students. We 

believe this change will contribute to enhanced learning experiences and the holistic development of our 

young learners. 

 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

 

Thank you for your continued support as we work together to provide the best for your children. 

 

   Warm regards, 

 Alexander Asha                                   ر دسنكلأ  اآش
 Principal                         المدرسة   مديرة 
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